# **Rainbow-Dove Grand Representatives Association**

Order of the Eastern Star

in the Province of Ontario

#### **President**

Mrs. Betty Romenick-McIntosh 201-24 Hanover Road Brampton, ON L6S 5K8 905-846-1825 jandbmcintosh@rogers.com

## 2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President

Mrs. Mary Balsdon 188 Elgin Street Lindsay, ON K9V 6B2 705-324-2200 kmbalsdon@yahoo.com

March 16, 2020

Greetings to all:

RAIMBOW DOVE

#### 1<sup>st</sup> Vice President

Mrs. Dawna-Lee Arding 33 Compton Drive Scarborough, ON M1R 4A5 416-757-4039 rdarding@sympatico.ca

### Secretary/Treasurer

Mrs. Maria Doherty 161 Home Street Stratford, ON N5A 2A2 519-271-3185 mariadoherty@gmail.com

A letter has gone out by our Worthy Grand Matron that all meetings and events are cancelled until April 15<sup>th</sup>. We realize that this will be reviewed at that time and perhaps further steps will need to be taken. We felt that if changes needed to be made to further extend this time that it would not be fair to the catering staff, nor you our members, to cancel just a few days before our luncheon.

This is to advise you that the Rainbow-Dove Luncheon on April 19<sup>th</sup> has been cancelled. An alternate date is being planned and I will advise you as soon as possible.

Any member who has already purchased tickets will be refunded if the alternate date chosen is not suitable to you.

Our main concern is to keep all our members safe. Let us be kind and reach out to all who may need our help.

In Star Love,

Betty Romenick-McIntosh, President

